
Godshill Primary School 

Afterschool Club 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome from the extended schools’ team, if you would like your child/children 

to attend any clubs then please could you complete a google form, which is sent 

out to parents via email the week before, usually on a Thursday.  

We understand that unforeseen circumstances can arise on the day, so please 

contact Mrs Mannix, leigh.mannix@godshillprimary.co.uk   or, alternatively 

please phone the office if you need to book in. 

Staff also run various afterschool clubs and these change every half term, 

google forms would also be sent out for these. 

On occasions, we also have outside agencies running clubs and parents will be 

informed of these when they occur. 

Afterschool club runs from 3pm-5pm daily. 

Afterschool club is £5.00 for the first hour and £2.50 for each half hour 

thereafter.  

There will always be children’s free choice and we will offer outside games 

providing the weather is not to hot or cold! Even if the child is booked into the 

clubs, if they want to participate in an alternative activity, we will always 

support the child’s choice. 

Please pay on line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk using your password and log in 

details. We can re-issue these if you so wish. 

Please remember: 

• Please let us know if you have authorised another adult/parent to 

collect your child and a safe word issued that would only be known by 

yourselves and the school. 

• Written permission must be received for older children to leave school 

without an adult (i.e. if you give your permission for your 

son/daughter to walk home alone please ask at Reception for a form). 

Many Thanks 

The Extended Schools Team. 
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